
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Below please find a circular received from the Chief Executive and Secretary of the Council for the Indian 

School Certificate Examinations. This is being forwarded upon the instructions contained therein. 

 

I would like to add that La Martiniere College, Lucknow has provided free choice to candidates in 

consultation with their parents regarding the options placed before the Bombay High Court with regard to 

pending examinations scheduled for July, 2020. I am happy that parents have responded in writing and have 

exercised choice of option. This is being duly forwarded to the Council today. No further response is 

required from parents of candidates of La Martiniere College, Lucknow with regard to the Circular dated 15 

June, 2020 and 17 June, 2020. 

 

It is reiterated that the present communication is to fulfil the instruction issued by the Council so that parents 

of candidates all over the country are aware of the Council’s position. La Martiniere College, Lucknow has 

complied in letter and spirit with this. 

 

Kindly find below Circular dated 17 June, 2020. In addition Circular dated 15 June, 2020 is being re-

forwarded. 

 

Thanking You. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

(C. McFarland) 

Principal 

 

17 June, 2020 

  



  



 

  



 

 


